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Response to Notice of public hearing-Planning Commission-Matter of PLN23-0031

From Elizabeth Yue <eyue98@yahoo.com>
Date Tue 10/29/24 5:07 PM
To Juarez, Lourdes <LJuarez@sanleandro.org>

[You don't often get email from eyue98@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

ATTENTION: This email is from an external source, outside of the City. While attachments and links are
scanned by our Advanced Threat Protection service, we still recommend you use caution when opening
or clicking them. Unless you recognize the sender and have an expectation that the content is safe, it is
best to ignore this email and report it to the Helpdesk. Sincerely, Your IT Team

Hi Lourdes:

Sorry I object the above project as for radio frequency safety, I am afraid the radio frequency that it
generates/produces will harm human health.

Elizabeth
Resident of 647 Bixco Street, San Leandro, CA 94577

Sent from my iPhone
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